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The Park Foundation permits grantees to acknowledge the Foundation's financial support if they deem it useful to advancing their mission and
work.

Grantees should feel free to acknowledge the Foundation's support as is appropriate in publications, announcements and media coverage of their
work. Project–specific support should be appropriately noted. The Foundation's logo is available below for use as needed.

Any questions on this policy should be addressed to the Foundation's office.
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